
 

A message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

A huge ‘Thank You’ for supporting our Winter Fayre last week. 
It was wonderful to see all of you embracing the festive spirit. I 
am delighted to share that we raised £1,047.77, marking the 
highest amount we have ever raised during my time at 
Broadwood. This achievement is a testament to the wonderful 
community we have and your continued support. 

All money raised will be reinvested back into our children’s 
activities, ensuring they receive the best possible experiences 
as they learn and grow. Thank you once again for your 
generosity and enthusiasm. 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 14th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 13th December  

Nursery N/A 
Reception 96% 

Year 1 83% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 89% 

Weekly average 92% 
 

 ‘Well done’ to Year 5 for their fantastic 

attendance this week. 

We appreciate there are lots of sickness bugs 

in our community at the moment. We hope all 

our families remain healthy and well, and 

recover very quickly from any illnesses that 

may impact on your family.  

Dates for your Diary 

17th December 2024 Year 1 Beamish Trip 

19th December 2024 (9.30am) KS2 Carol Service, Denton Burn Methodist Church Parents 
Welcome 

20th December 2024 Break up for Christmas Holidays (no after school clubs) 

7th December 2025 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Malaika 

Reception Tasnim 
Year 1 Joseph 
Year 2 Phoebe 

Year 3 Joey 
Year 4 Daisy 

Year 5 Charley 
Year 6 Amie J 

Hi Arp Molly 
 

 

Scotswood Gardens 

As you know, we are a diverse school that warmly welcomes families from all over the globe, which 
enriches our school community and enhances the learning experience for all our children. 

Mrs Dangerfield took several children to Scotswood Gardens last week, where they collaborated to 
design a 'Welcome' banner using many different languages. This colourful and meaningful artwork aims 
to celebrate our diversity and convey a message of inclusivity.  

Our school entrance has recently undergone redecoration and we will use this space to reflect our 
vibrant community and display the children’s work from Scotswood Gardens. 

 


